
Henderson North School


Whānau hui

Wednesday 15 March 2023


6.00 - 7.00pm


Tēnā koutou katoa

Nau mai haere mai e te whānau


We would like to invite you to a whānau hui on 
Wednesday 15 March in the school hall from 6pm to 
7.00pm.


Please kindly bring food so that we can all have a snack 
together after the hui.


The agenda is as follows: 


• Bi-lingual  room

• Matariki Concert

• Po Whakangahau

• Kahui ako

• Marae trip


Look forward to seeing you there.


Kia ora 


Ko Pā rāua ko Whaea Annitta


